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Dear chairmen Craven and House Judiciary Committe:
My name is Walter Kloc.
| am a military veteran and a 54 year Rhode Island resident and a LEGAL gun owner. | enjoy target
and trap shooting.
| am writing to you and the committe to state my STRONG ADAMENT
opposition to bill H5436.
This is the 3rd year in a row that you and the governor have been stepping on
(infringing) the rights of us law abiding citizens (legal gun owners} ie. magazine ban safe storage
hunting with unloaded fire arm ect.
again | say you should table this bill or floor it' even better.
remember as you vote we vote also and if you step on more of our rights
we will vote against you.
thank you
Walter Kloc
8 Hawkins street
Greenville Rl 02828
401-949-1154
wkloc2@verizon.net



